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Spa Royal Hall Bridlington

The weekend of May 28 29 30 2011 sees the return of the MBL East Yorkshire Junior Open tournament once again
at the recently refurbished Spa Hall Bridlington. The event is supported by Mark Bates Ltd and the East Riding
District Council and will run over three days. This facility allows the presentation of an extended schedule giving
the participants maximum playing opportunity. The team event will be played to final positions, with the single
events being played in three stages. There will also be a junior doubles event on the Sunday.

The facilities of this venue will serve to enhance a top class event which will be played on 12 Butterfly Tables. The
main events have secured substantial cash prizes, with Butterfly equipment vouchers for the Trophy and Plate
competitions.

East Riding District Council who are supporting and promoting the opportunity to bring back a three day junior
tournament to Bridlington will also be offering the facility to book accommodation at a very competitive rate.
For further detail email: Kieran.lawry@eastriding.gov.uk

The entry form and venue details are now available on the calendar here
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